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Boil Advisory Lifted for Doniphan Co Water District #3

A boil advisory has been lifted for Doniphan County Rural Water District #3.
The boil advisory was issued last Thursday following a water line break, and was lifted this (
Monday ) morning after laboratory testing on water samples collected indicated no evidence of
contamination. 
Customers no longer need to boil the water they use for drinking and food preparation. 


